
 

 
Woodside High School 
White Hart Lane, Wood Green, London N22 5QJ 
Telephone: 020 8889 6761, Fax: 020 8365 8164 
Email: mail@woodsidehighschool.co.uk 
Website: www.woodsidehighschool.co.uk 

Head Teacher: Ms Angela Wallace 

 
Woodside High School: A company limited by guarantee     Registered in England: Company Number: 07831292 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I wanted to thank all our students and families for their commitment to Woodside over what has been a 
fantastic year. We move into the summer with optimism about the future and determined to ensure that 
our students fulfil their potential at Woodside High School. Below is an outline for the end of term and 
start in September.  
 
On Tuesday 19th July, the school will close for the summer holidays at 1.00pm, with a scattered dismissal 
from 12pm. All students will be offsite by 1pm.  Students entitled to a free school meal will be able to 
collect a packed lunch from the dining hall from 12pm.  
 
The re-opening of school in September has been outlined below with the return date and arrival times for 
each year group.  
 
The school will re-open on Friday 2nd September for Year 7 only at 8.40am. 
The school will open to year 7 and 11 only on Monday 5th September at 8.40am 
The school be open for all students on Tuesday 6th September at 8.40am. 
 
I would like to express my appreciation for your support for this academic year and the year ahead and 
wish you a restful Summer break. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Ms Angela Wallace  
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